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March 10, 2012 
 

To whom it may concern 

Re: The new Turf at NAP 4 

On behalf of the Central City Breakers FC I would like to thanks Jacques Zara and the whole team 
from GTR that did such a phenomenal job of turf replacement at Newton Athletic Park Field # 4. 

This whole season I have got teams wanting to train on that turf because of the great quality of 
that field. I hope we get to see you in the future at the park installing some more turfs. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Central City Breakers FC Club. 

 

Garry Sangha 

Vice- President Boys 

Central City Breakers FC 

 

 

  

 
 


